
                                                                             

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  
  

Academy Newsletter 
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Summer Term 

Issue: 33 

 

Big Debate Club 

Do you like having a family discussion? Why not join the Big 
Debate Club? 

 
This week the topic is ‘HOW IMPORTANT IS IT THAT 

THE HOUSES OF PARLIAMENT BUILDING SETS AN 
EXAMPLE FOR PROTECTING THE 

ENVIRONMENT?’ 
 

It takes about 5 minutes to watch a short video and make 
your vote. Click on the link above to get started. 

 

 

PE Kit 
 

Please note, as the PE kit is now part of the Academy 
uniform on PE days, only the Academy PE kit should 

be worn. Please see below for details: 
 

Academy gold t-shirt 
Academy green shorts 

Black plimsolls or plain trainers 
Green Academy logo tracksuit (tracksuits without the 
Academy logo can be worn, however this should be in 

the Academy green). 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 

 Extended Learning 

This term, pupils’ spellings and extended learning will 

be accessed from Google Classroom. They will need 

to log into their classroom using the same login 

details they had during the period of remote learning. 

If you need any assistance with this, please contact 

the class teacher through the admin email. 

 

 

St Peter and St Paul Catholic Academy  

 

 
Star of the Week  

 

Nursery  Isla 

EYFS Kane 

Year 1 Malachi 

Year 2 Jason 

Year 3 Nicole 

Year 4 Finley 

Year 5 Julian and Jayden 

Year 6 Lewis 

 

Covid-19 Symptoms – Getting Tested 
 

If you, or a member of your family, are displaying any symptoms of Covid-19 please get tested and isolate until you get a 
result. This should be a PCR test that is booked in, not a rapid lateral flow test.  The rapid lateral flow test is for people 

without symptoms of Covid-19 who may be asymptomatic.  
 

Get a PCR test as soon as possible if you have any of these symptoms: 
• a high temperature 
• a new, continuous cough 
• a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste 
 

You and anyone you live with should stay at home until you get your test result. Only leave your home to have a test. 
Anyone in your childcare or support bubble should also stay at home if you have been in close contact with them since 

your symptoms started or during the 48 hours before they started. 
 

For more information visit NHS Get Tested for Coronavirus 
 

https://bigdebateclub.com/debate/rnr-debate-2/
https://bigdebateclub.com/debate/rnr-debate-2/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing/get-tested-for-coronavirus/
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 BYMT Summer Sounds 

Three fantastic holiday courses have been confirmed by Bromley 

Youth Music Trust. 

Summer International Piano School (26-28 July) 
Pianists of age 8 & above, from grade 2 to concert standard, are 

invited to the Summer International Piano School. Participants will 
attend workshops, masterclasses and have performing opportunities. 

 
Musical Theatre Summer School (9-13 August) 

Run by a West End director, a professional singing coach and a West 
End choreographer, this 5-day course is open to children aged 8-18. 

No experience necessary, just a passion for Musical Theatre. 
 

BYMT Summer Sounds (24-27 August) 
Learn to play an instrument and be part of a band! Children can 

choose from Strings, Wind, Percussion, Keyboard or Ukulele – this 
beginner’s course is an excellent start to a musical journey. 

 
For more information and to register, please 

visit https://ukbromley.speedadmin.dk/registration#/courselist/128 
 

Bursaries are available via The BYMT Young Musician’s 
Fund https://ukbromley.speedadmin.dk/registration#/voucher 

 
For more information, please see the attached flyer. 

 

End of Day Collection 
 

Please note, children should only be collected 

before the end of the Academy day with 

proof of a medical appointment.  This is so 

that they fulfil their statutory requirement of 

attendance. 

Additionally, if someone else is picking up 

your child please ring or email the Academy 

Office before 2:00pm. Messages given at the 

gate do not always make it to the 

Office.  Thank you. 

 

Sun Cream 

As we are approaching warmer weather, we understand sun cream is 

essential for your little ones to stay safe. 

Sun cream can be kept and stored in your child’s tray in their 

classroom. This has to be clearly labelled with your child’s name and 

your child must be confident in applying the cream themselves. 

Please note, adults are unable to apply this to your children.  

Sun hats are also advisable and can be purchased on our online shop.  

Summer Term Dates 

 
*Subject to Government guidelines 

 

Thursday 24th June 2021 – Year 6 Residential 
to Thriftwood (1 night stay) 

 
*29th June 2021 – St Peter and St Paul Feast 

Day  
 

*Friday 16th July 2021 – Year 6 Leavers Mass 
(More information to follow) 

 
Monday 19th July – Year 6 Production 

(Filming Day) 
 

*Tuesday 20th July 2021 – Whole School 
Sports Day (More information to follow) 

 
*Thursday 22nd June 2021 – PTA Afternoon 

Tea (More information to follow) 
 

*Friday 23rd July 2021 – Year 6 Child/Parent 
Picnic (More information to follow) 

 
School closes Friday 23rd July 2021  

 
Friday 23rd July – Stars to finish 4:30pm 

 

 

 

https://ukbromley.speedadmin.dk/registration#/courselist/128
https://ukbromley.speedadmin.dk/registration#/voucher
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 Bromley MENCAP Information

 

Introduction to Autism and Social Communication training 

We are running an introduction to autism training session with Ambitious about Autism on Friday 9th July from 10am to 

1pm via Zoom.  Please see attached flyer.  To book your place, please email autismfamilysupport@bromleymencap.org 

 is attached.  To book a session please call 020 8461 7259 or The new Bromley Children’s Project seminar timetable

email parenting.courses@bromley.gov.uk 

The latest Bromley Parent Voice newsletter is now out.  To subscribe to receive a copy go 

to https://bromleyparentvoice.us3.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=ceefbb105ff1a1a52fcafb588&id=ad8e20495a If you 

would like a copy of the current one, please contact Jasmine: 

Tel: 020 8466 0790 

Email address: jasmine.berry@bromleymencap.org 

 

Some suggestions for making tooth-brushing less of an ordeal 

https://www.themomkind.com/make-toothbrushing-time-less-stressful/ 

 

Year 4 Outdoor Learning 

Year 4 enjoyed some outdoor learning this week. 

 

mailto:autismfamilysupport@bromleymencap.org
mailto:parenting.courses@bromley.gov.uk
https://bromleyparentvoice.us3.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=ceefbb105ff1a1a52fcafb588&id=ad8e20495a
mailto:jasmine.berry@bromleymencap.org
https://www.themomkind.com/make-toothbrushing-time-less-stressful/
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PTA Fundraising Reminders 

 
Pre-Loved Uniform 

The PTA pre-loved uniform stock has swelled with a large number of white shirts (see inventory), however these will 
be disposed of if not claimed by the week after half term.  If you would like to stock up for next term with any of these 

free items, please contact PTA Chair, John Powell either direct or via the office. 
 

The PTA will still welcome (washed) badged clothing or PE kit items, as long as they are in wearable condition. 
 

OneLottery 
The PTA's lottery is a super fundraiser and the more people who sign up, the larger the prize is at draw time! Just go to 

http://www.onelottery.co.uk and click on "Players - Support a good cause". Then start typing the Academy name in 
the search bar and you won't have to get very far before it springs up with the link to join. Good luck! 

 
Nametags 

Lessen the chance of children loosing items by using using nametags. MyNameTags are excellent quality and don't 
come off in the wash! Please help the PTA to raise money by purchasing your child's nametags 

from http://www.mynametags.com. The Academy ID number is: 31250 
 

EasyFundraising 
With just one extra click when ordering online, retailers will donate a percentage of the value of your order direct to the 

PTA. Simple! 
 

If you are not already signed up, it only takes a couple of minutes, and then you can begin using the easyfundraising 
website or app straightaway - simply shop online as normal. This will be an enormous help to the school, at absolutely 

no extra cost to yourself. Visit our easyfundraising page to get 
started: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/stpstpprimarypta 

 
Healthy Helen Fit Club 

Healthy Helen is running Fit Club in the field, every Thursday. 
We meet by the logs in the car park near school from 9-10am. All abilities welcome. Each session is £7.00 for non-

members and £5.00 for members with £3.00 going to the PTA for fundraising  
For details and to register please call Healthy Helen 07774 148176 or email helenhobson@me.com 

 
This year we were thrilled to be able to sponsor the Chocolate Easter Eggs! On a Healthy Helen Active Lifestyle 

journey chocolate is allowed!! Come and join us!! 
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